
 
Knowledge Organiser Stay and Learn Session: Years 3 & 4 

March 2025 
 

Dear families 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Year 3 and 4 Stay and Learn Session all about knowledge organisers and 

revision. The aim of this session is to share information on how knowledge organisers are used in school and how 

they can be used at home to support and maximise your child’s learning. During this session, you will have the 

opportunity to complete some fun knowledge organiser activities alongside your child. 

The session will be held on Thursday 1 May 2025 8:40-9:05am. 

If you would like to attend the session, please complete the short form linked here. 

Alternatively, you can scan the QR code at the bottom of this page to sign up. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Hussain 
STEM Pioneer  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=muNN1GoC_EeUI3HpH71JFQAOAJYHL_pFlGwATnleMR9UQTJJS0JTNlBSVU40NjVVVVU0RDc4QlRNOS4u

